
                     

              
 
 

 
SMILES – After School Club Price Increase 2018                
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to let you know that after reviewing the price of SMILES After 
School Club and comparing with other local providers, we will be 
increasing the fee to £9.50 per session.    
This will come into effect at the start of the Autumn Term in September 
and invoices will be sent out as normal at the end of the Summer Term.  
If you have any queries about this please do not hesitate to contact us on 
Smilesclub@welearn365.com. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Michelle Hutton 
Smiles Business Manager  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Smilesclub@welearn365.com

